
Kids With Purpose Covid-19 Guidelines 

 

1. Before each class the door handles, light switches, and faucets in the KWP 

space as well as the bathroom will be wiped down. 

2. All parents will be asked to sign a release form before allowing their child 

to attend Sunday School. 

3. Leaders and volunteers are required to wear a mask while serving inside. 

4. Kids and volunteers temperatures will be taken at sign-in.  Anyone with a 

temperature over 100.0 is asked not to attend. 

5. Anyone with viral symptoms such as cough, fever, runny nose, vomiting or 

diarrhea, etc. is asked not to attend.  If a child develops those symptoms 

during class, parents will be called to pick up their child. 

6. The rope will not be used to walk to class.  Parents are free to walk their 

own children over, or leaders will have them line up and walk over together. 

7. Everyone needs to use hand sanitizer when entering and exiting the KWP 

space. 

8. Only volunteers may pass out snacks.  Please do not allow the children to 

help with this.  Volunteers must wear gloves when passing out food/drink, 

and we will be using single-serve bags as snacks. 

9. Many of the toys have been removed from the space.  Anything used 

during class needs to be placed in a bin and cleaned after each class as 

well as all surfaces that have been touched.  We would ask that the 

teachers be responsible for this each week with help from Jen and Jodi as 

needed.  Toys are in storage behind the nursery and if needed you are 

welcome to take out what you would like to use.  We ask that you sanitize it 

and replace it when you are done. 

10. Children may not share art supplies.  Each child will have their own 

supplies labeled with their name - after use please return these supplies to 

their bags. 

11. Please use a receiving blanket to hold any infant that may attend.  

Each infant should have their own blanket for the duration of the class.  

These will be taken home and washed after use. 

12. Parents must wear a mask while inside the KWP space.  Please do not 

linger and chat after class.  Please pick up your children and exit the 

building together as quickly as possible.  This is to protect the children, as 

well as those that work in the office space during the week. 

13. We appreciate your patience and support!  We are trying to keep our 

kids safe, while also getting back to as close to “normal” as possible.  

Thank you! 


